
 
 

John W. Inman Memorial Scholarship Endowment Fund 

The John W. Inman Memorial Scholarship was created to honor John 
W. Inman, a long-time supporter of Hartnell College. In 1984, he 

was elected to the Hartnell College Board of Trustees and served as 
president in 1987, 1993 and 1999. He was a member and officer of 
the Hartnell College Foundation Board for 10 years until 2010. John 

was a major force behind the development of Hartnell’s Agricultural 
Business and Technology Institute. This scholarship seeks to 

continue John’s legacy as a leader in the ag industry and to support 

the professional development of our students.   
 

The funds received for the John W. Inman Memorial Scholarship will create an 

endowment to support scholarships and name an office in his honor at the Alisal 
campus in the new Center for Advanced Technology. The Bernard Osher Foundation 

will match 50% of every dollar received by May 30, 2011. 
 
John Inman Memorial Committee: David Gill, Nate Holaday, Bob Martin, Brad Rice 
 

 

Date:________ 
 

____  Yes, we would like to support the John W. Inman Memorial 
Scholarship Endowment with a pledge of  ___$500  ___$1,000 ______Other 

 
Contact Person: 

_____________________________________________________________ 
Name      Phone    Email 

 
Name as it should appear for recognition purposes (if different from above): 

___________________________________________________________ 

 
Address_____________________________________________________ 

 
City__________________State__________Zip__________ 
 

 Check is enclosed. 

 Please bill me on (date)___________ for $_______________. 

 Please charge to(circle) : VISA  MasterCard   
Card number:_______________________________________Exp._______ 
 

Name on Card:________________________________ 

Billing Address (if different from above):_____________________________ 
 

Signature:____________________________ 
 

Return to:  Jackie Cruz, Development Officer, Hartnell College Foundation, 411 

Central Avenue, Salinas, CA 93901, (831)755-6810, Fax: (831)759-6038. email: 
jcruz@hartnell.edu 


